
 

 
 
 
 

June 2024 

 

Dear Year 5 Students, Parents and Carers 

Wellsway School Year 5 Open Morning – Tuesday 2nd July 2024 (from 9:15am – 10:45am) 

I am delighted to offer you the opportunity to visit Wellsway School on Tuesday 2nd July. This is 
additional to the Year 6 Open Evening that we will be running on Thursday 19th September 2024 as I 
know that many of you will already be considering secondary school choices; this extra provision is 
intended to allow you to find out more about us in advance of your son/ daughter starting Year 6.  
 
No pre-registration is required to attend.  Myself as Headteacher and members of the senior 

leadership team will welcome you from 9:15am in Mendip Hall; you will then be able to tour the school 

with students. The morning will provide an opportunity to see the school in action; to visit curriculum 

areas and discuss the Wellsway School experience with students and staff.  Please be advised that the 

morning finishes at 10.45am, but that the last tour will depart at 10.20am. 

The aim of Wellsway School is simple: to ensure our young people develop into “confident, 

respectful and successful young people.” 

As a school, we are motivated by a sense of the moral seriousness of what schools do; by a 

conviction that education, while important, should also be fun; by a belief that schools should be 

inclusive families in which everyone is equally valued; and by a determination that each one of us 

will become the very best person that we can be. 

We are incredibly proud of our school and we strongly encourage you to come along to our Year 6 

Open Evening so you can see for yourself why Wellsway School is a special place to learn. 

We look forward to meeting you on Tuesday 2nd July and to a wonderful morning at our fantastic 

school. 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

Mr R Pearsall 
Headteacher Wellsway School and  

Executive Head of School IKB Academy 

 

Please note for your convenience: 

• Limited street parking is available within close proximity of the school; we advise those living 

within walking distance to enjoy the fresh air and arrive on foot.  

• Car parking on site is limited to those with mobility needs, please contact us in advance via 

enquiries@wellswayschool.com if you require any assistance. 
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